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Meeting Minutes – March 9, 2017 – Williamsburg Town Hall 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Commissioners present:  Marcianna Caplis, Andrew MacLachlan, Joe Rogers, Mary Dudek 

 

Members of the public present: Barbara Bricker 

 

 

Commissioners reviewed proposed project ideas presented by owner Barbara Bricker Ferrante of 3 N. Main St. 

and provided guidance on DEP filing for work in the riverfront area. 

 

Commissioners discussed the status of the pending enforcement order dated 6/9/16 issued to Robert Lockwood, 

45 Mountain St.   

 

Commissioners discussed a report of debris dumping taking place in the vicinity of 90 Mountain St.; a site visit is 

scheduled March 21. 

 

In advance of RDA filing for tree removal at Haydenville Library, a site visit is scheduled on March 21st.  

 

Commissioners discussed a proposed revised plan for meetings, and agreed to meet once a month on the 2nd 

Thursday of the month. A second meeting on the 4th Thursday will take place as needed. 

 

Mary Dudek made a motion to accept the minutes of January 26th as amended. Joe Rogers seconded the motion. 

Approval was unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m., seconded. Next meeting will be held March 23, 2017. 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Linda Babcock  

Secretary - Williamsburg Conservation Commission 
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